
 HCBS Settings Final Rule Provider Self-Assessment 

Attention all service providers:  
 

The self-assessment will be available through an online platform developed by 

a contracted company, OIG Compliance Now. Both providers and regional cen-

ters will have access to the online platform by January 27, 2020. If a provider 

does not receive an email with their login information, they should contact 

their vendoring regional center.  

 

Providers of services codes: 

096;  113;  904; 905; 915; 910; 920; 028; 055; 063; 475; 505; 510; 515; 855; 

950; 954  are required to complete a self-assessment.  

Technical assistance on navigating the self-assessment will be available 

through the online platform. This includes frequently asked questions on how 

to use the platform, training videos with narrated visuals walking through the 

platform, as well as pop-up explanations and a way to ask questions      

throughout the self-assessment. Questions about how to navigate the online 

platform can be sent to: HCBShelpdesk@oigcompliancenow.com 

If you have any questions please contact  

Lourdes Sanchez, Program Evaluator at (909)706-3574; lsanchez@sgprc.org 
 

Lucina Galarza, Community Services Director at (909)868-7519; lgalarza@sgprc.org 

Providers will have until March 31, 2020, to 

complete the self-assessment for each of their 

vendored services.  
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